July 18, 2021 Sixteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time
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No matter what your present status is in the Catholic Church,

No matter your current family or marital situation,

No matter your personal history, age, income, background, race, gender identity, sexual orientation,
ethnicity, or spirituality,

No matter your own self-image of holiness or virtue

You belong to Jesus Christ and you belong to us!

You are invited, accepted, and respected here at Blessed Trinity Parish.

We want to share our Roman Catholic way of faith and life in Christ with you!



BLESSED TRINITY PARISH

STEWARDSHIP REFLECTION

“He said to them, “Come away by yourselves to a

deserted place and rest a while.” Mark 6:31

Do you spend time, every day, alone and in silence
listening to how God is calling you? If not, you are
missing out on a wonderful opportunity to develop a
more personal relationship with Him. Unless we talk and
more importantly, listen to God every day, how else will
we know how He is calling us? Consider making a retreat
this year, spend some “alone” time with God.

A spiritual practice Fr. Peter recommends is to reflect
on the scripture readings before coming to church.

Next Sunday’s readings: July 25, 2021

Reading | 2 Kings 4:42-44
Reading Il  Ephesians 4:1-6
Gospel John 6:1-15

Adults: When has the generous gift of another
offered you hope?

Kids: What loving gift could you give to another
person this week?

Prayers of the Faithful

To follow please find the names of loved ones that have
returned home to God, or are ill and need our prayers.

The Sick
Fr. Terry O’Connell
Rose Marcoullier
Bob Doyle
Ned Flood
Landon Joseph Barclay
Janice Cranford
Armelle Gormley
Frank Diano
Peg Gruskowski
Anne Seed
Rosemary Krebs
Kathleen Macdonald
Gabby Deleon
Erin Schweitzer
Hugh Talty

Deceased
Maria Sabourin
Connie Farago

Carole Hennessey
Benilda Rose
Charles DiMarco
Bob McCusker
Michael Saro

Mass Schedule

Weekday Mass Schedule:

Monday: 8:00 a.m. Mass - St. Anne Church
Tuesday: 8:00 a.m. Mass - St. Anne Church
Thursday: 8:00 a.m. Mass - St. Catherine Church
Friday: 8:00 a.m. Mass - St. Catherine Church

Weekend Mass Schedule:
Saturday: 4:00 p.m. Mass - St Catherine Church
Sunday: 8:30 a.m. Mass - St Anne Church
Sunday: 10:30 a.m. Mass - St Catherine Church

Holy Day Masses: As announced.

Reconciliation: Saturdays at 3pm St Catherine Church or
by appointment

Mass Intentions

July 17:
John “Jack” Mahoney 5th Anniversary

July 18:
Blessed Trinity Parishioners

July 20:
Cesar Carranza

K-8 Faith Formation registration for 2021-22 has
started! Please check our website for program
information and registration forms.

A Faith

FORMATION.




LIVING OUR FAITH...SHARING OUR BLESSINGS

5t. Catherine — SE Vincent de Paul Golf Tournament
Monday Sept. 27, 2021 - 10:00 AM

* Please join us for golf and dinner or came for dinner only.

* Registration / Sponsorship forms can be found at our website:
wwwi.blessedtrinitycatholic.org/st--vincent-de-paul-golf-tournament

* Please contact the committee with any questions:
westfordsvdpeolfcommittee@gmail.com
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Recepticn in the Hall after Mass
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Catholic Grandparents Association
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Been Away Awhile?

If you are a Catholic who has been away from the
Church, know we are thinking about you. Whatever your
reason for being away, we celebrate your desire to take
another look.

We recognize you are considering a significant step on
your spiritual journey. Some see this as a journey back
to their spiritual home; others are looking for
reconciliation with God and the Church.

We offer you a safe place, a "Landings" place to explore
your faith and your future within the Church. Ina
supportive and confidential setting, you can ask
questions, discuss issues and share past and present
doubts and difficulties. You can expect an opportunity
to be reintroduced to the love of Christ in a no-pressure,
open and non-judgmental environment.

If you are interested and want more information,
email landings@blessedtrinitycatholic.org or contact
Deacon Bill Dwyer 978-394-4664.

A/V Help Needed

The A/V ministry is looking to
build their team of volunteers
to help operate cameras for the
livestream masses over the
summer. It’s not hard to do and
the ministry leaders will train any volunteers before the
Mass they are serving at. If you think you could sign up
on occasion, please reach out to Brian O’Neill and Sean
O’Donnell - blessedtrinityavministry@gmail.com.
Anyone high school age and older is welcome to
participate!!

The 17th Annual Littleton
Appleman Triathlon will
take place on Sunday, July
25th, from 8:00 am to
noon. Because of the race,
portions of Goldsmith
Street, Newtown Road and
Shaker Lane in Littleton
will be closed that
morning.

B0 MILE BIRE

You may need to take alternative routes around this area
when going to and from church. The surrounding roads,

including Newtown Road in Acton, will also have a large
number of runners and cyclists so care should be taken if
driving through that area.

To register and for more information visit: https://
www.applemantriathlon.com
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St. Anne Memorial Garden -
Engraved Bricks

The Memorial Garden located at St. Anne Church is a
quiet place of reflection and solace dedicated to the
memory of lost loved ones, and to honor living family or
friends. We are starting a campaign and taking

requests for memorial bricks. If anyone is interested in
purchasing an engraved brick ($100) please leave a
message at Blessed Trinity Parish 978-320-4220, Ext 114,
or email LeeD@BlessedTrinityCatholic.org. An order
form will be emailed, or mailed, to you. All requests
must be submitted before September 6, 2021 to be
included in this next engraving order. The bricks
ordered will be installed before the end of the year.

Please make checks payable to Blessed Trinity
Parish and mail to:

Blessed Trinity Parish

Memorial Garden Fund

2 West Street

Westford, MA 01886

We encourage you to take advantage of this beautiful
space by walking through the garden or sitting on a
bench for quiet prayer or reflection.

We are sincerely grateful
for your continuing support
Online Giving Of Blessed Trinity Parish!

Won't you please consider making your offertory
contributions through our Online Giving

program? Simply visit the parish website:
www.BlessedTrinityCatholic.org. and click on the
Online Giving link to set up an account, or you can
call the office for more information.

Thank you for your consideration.

Interested in Spiritual Direction?

Here are some reasons to consider spiritual direction;
deepen and live out your relationship with God and
others, integrate spiritual practices into your life, discern
a decision, consider the purpose and direction of your
life, and more. If you are interested in an introduction to
spiritual direction, one of our parishioners,

Kevin Erickson, is currently in a spiritual direction
formation program offered by the Jesuit led Creighton
University in Omaha, NE. If you would like to know more,
please contact him at KevinErickss@gmail.com or by
phone, 978-732-8107.

LOOK UP,

LOOK WITHIN

........................................................................................................................................

Welcome Back!

A lot has changed in the past year, do you need to
update your contact info? Let us know in the form
. below, and drop it off at the Parish Office or in
: the collection basket. :

: Name:

Address:

Town:
© State:

Zip Code:

Phone:

Email:

Thank yau./
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LIVING OUR FAITH...SHARING OUR BLESSINGS
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Blessed Trinity Parish would like to thank our generous donors who are supporting this year’s Catholic Appeal. As of
June 7, 2021 Gifts and Pledges total $67,836 toward our goal of $161,014. Our assessment is $119,512. We are short of the
assessment by $51,676. Any shortfall has to be made up by the parish. Your contributions go toward supporting the
many ministries within the Archdiocese of Boston. You can offer your support by going online to
bostoncatholicappeal.org to make your gift at any time or scan the QR code above. Thank you for your support!
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Congratulations to the 26 children who will received
their First Holy Eucharist on Saturday July 17th at 10am

Rianna Ashly

Anna Burdin
Joseph Burdin
Emily DePietri
Caleb Dill

Maria Gallizio
Caleb Januskiewicz
Noelle Kuruvilla
Bethany Luhrs
Olivia Mahoney
James Mangiaratti
Brianna Materazzo
Amelia Maxfield

William Moody
George O'Connell
Natalie O'Connell
William Pickett
Anna Regan
Brandon Reny
Anthony Ryan Jr.
Baudouin Schmidt
Noah Siopes
Maeve Stamp
Daniel Stankard
Grayson Vasconcelos
Caroline White

Summer Fair for Kids with Special
Needs - Sunday, August 8

After having to cancel our Fair last year due to the
pandemic, the Knights of Columbus Council will once
again run their annual Summer Fair. The Fair is free to
kids with special needs and their families. Itis held at The
Paul Center, (39 Concord Rd, Chelmsford), on August 8
from 9:30 to 11:30 AM. Rain or shine. The grounds are
wheelchair accessible.

The Fair includes 17 fun games, craft making, parachute
activity and prizes for all. Come and enjoy this great
event.

Families interested in attending need to register by
contacting Ken Desilets at

(978) 692 -6866 or kgdesigned@gmail.com on or before
August 1.

A Assistance with Hearing

f:\?\ Anyone wishing to use the Assistive Listening

N System at weekend Mass should speak to an
usher to receive a device and instruction.

Low-Gluten Altar Bread is available
If you are gluten-free and wish to receive
Communion, please see the celebrant prior to
Mass so he can consecrate the low-gluten
hosts during the Mass.
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Blessed Trinity Parish Ext. Name
Phone Directory 125 LeBleu, Dave -Finance & Operations. Dir. /[Cemetery
Parish Office: 978-320-4220 978'320'42.04 ) . .
FAX: 978-392-0644 181 Lokuta, Arianne - Coordinator Faith Formation K-7
Faith Formation Offices: 978-692-5435 978-320-4213
St. Catherine Cemetery Office: 978-320-4204 132 Mancini, Kathy - Faith Formation Assistant
St. Vincent de Paul Office STC: 978-320-4214 116 McDonald, Nicole, Coordinator Faith Formation K-7
St. Vincent de Paul Voicemail STA: 978-320-4215 978-320-4208
110 Newton, Liz - Parish Secretary
Ext.  Name 120 Quinn, Fr. Peter - Team Ministry
o 978-320-4201
18 Clark, Kelly - Music Director 135  Rhodes, Debbie - Stewardship Director
978-320-4205 ' 978-320-4212
15 Collins, Mary-Dir. of Confirmation/Gr. 8 & Cemetery | 4,5 Rossi, Fr. Joe - Team Ministry
978-320-4206 978-320-4202
114 DelLuca, Lee - AP/ Finance Coordinator 141 Russell, Jackie - Housekeeper
180  Donahue, Kristen - Communications, Children’s 119 Underhill, Joe - Facilities Manager
Choir Director, Cantor 111 Van Veen, Denise - Pastoral Support
147 Dwyer, Deacon Bill - Deacon 978-320-4211
133 Gormley, Sue - Pastoral Associate
978-320-4210
127 Laronga, Sharon - RCIA Coordinator

NEVER MISS A BULLETIN !

Sign up to have our weekly parish bulletin
emailed to you at www.parishesonline.com
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